
From: James reilly
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: PSE resources
Date: Thursday, February 15, 2018 10:53:36 PM

To whom it may concern,
It’s long past time to demand Washington State energy providers do everything possible to use renewables.
Regards,
James Reilly
4529 Point White Dr. ne
Bainbridge Island ,Wa .
206-319 3692
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